
Submitter: Gregg Shetterly 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I would like to express my vehement opposition to SB 210. It constitutes a cynical 

effort in the part of the Republican Party to weaken faith in our elections and make 

voting more difficult for Oregonians.  

 

Our current system which allows mail-in voting is robust and trustworthy, and this 

attempt to alter it is a blatant attack on Democracy at the hands of Donald Trump, our 

felon president, and his lackey Elon Musk, an unelected autocrat.  

 

In a time when Trump is making serious arguments for allowing him to serve a third 

term, the faith of our elections is paramount and what stands between a system in 

which citizens have a say in their elected leadership, and an authoritarian 

dictatorship.  


